
   

Contact Information  
 

200 Old Sheppard  
Toronto, Ontario, 

416.393.5319 
 

Anna Garibotti 
Principal 

 
Rosalinda DeMiglio  
Secretary 

 
Chester Sisouw 
CSAC Chair 

 
Peter Aguiar 

416.222.8282 x2267 
Superintendent 

 
Angela Kennedy 

416.222.8282 x3411 
Trustee 

 
Hours of Operation 

9:00 Entrance 
10:42-10:57 Recess  
11:45-12:45 Lunch 
2:10-2:25 Recess 

3:30 Dismissal  
 
 
 

 

Holy Spirit Parish  
 

3526 Sheppard Ave. E. 
416.293.7974 

Rev. Slawomir Glowacz 
Pastor 

 
Debbie Scott 

Lay Pastoral Minister 
 

Saturday Mass 
4:30 p.m. 

Sunday Mass 
9:00 a.m. 

    

St. Gerald Catholic School 
Faith in Action   

 

Principal’s Message 
 

ñWhatsoever you do to the least of my people, that you do unto me.ò 
Matthew 25:40  

 

WELCOME BACK!  

Catholic schools are built on the relationships between our families, our parishes, our staff and 
our students and all of us who share a strong commitment to Catholic education. The 2018-2019 
school year is the launch of our boardôs new three-year pastoral plan - Rooted in Christ: we 
Belong, we Believe, we Become. Dur ing the next thr ee years we will continue to nur ture the 
close ties of óFamily, Parish, and Schoolô in support of our Catholic Graduate Expectations and 
Catholic Social Teachings. Throughout the 2018-2019 scholastic year we will explore the 
theme: Rooted in Christ we Belong. In creating us, God expressed his love for us as members of 
his family and calls us to share that love with one another. Belonging describes our membership 
that gives us assurance of inclusion, acceptance and sense of satisfaction as members of one 
another. 
 
Effective communication between the school, our parent community and all stakeholders is 
essential in creating a positive, nurturing environment that enables our children to flourish. As 
such the school website will be updated, newsletters and important notices will be sent via email 
and regular tweets will be sent from my Twitter account. In addition, this year I am launching 
the use of the Remind App (please sign up at https://remind.com/join/stgerald). Also, your 
childôs agenda is an excellent correspondence tool for daily communication with the classroom 
teacher. By working together, we will create a rewarding year for our students to grow 
spiritually, intellectually, emotionally and socially. 
 
Please join us in officially welcoming our new staff members. Ms. Edlira Jorgo (French), Ms. 
Gisele Sawaya (French), Ms. Meighan Wong (Gr. 3, replacing Ms. Lisa Arcuri), Ms. Fernanda 
Caruso (Medd, Special Education), Ms. Joanna Liscio (French Immersion Gr. 1, replacing Ms. 
Brenna Dufour who will be starting in October). We welcome back Ms. Laura Masellis (Gr. 5).  
 
Thank you to our teaching and support staff for their commitment and dedication in preparation 
for September and to Ms. DeMiglio, our school secretary, for keeping us organized and ready 
for the new school year. Thank you to Mr. Colangelo, our caretaker and his staff, for their work 
throughout the summer ensuring that our facility is clean and ready to welcome our students.  
 
On behalf of Father Slawomir Glowacz, Trustee Angela Kennedy, Superintendent Peter Aguiar, 
and the staff of St. Gerald Catholic School, we would like to wish you and your family a happy 
and successful school year! 
 
Go Eagles Go! 
 
Anna Garibotti  

STG Newsletter    September 2018 

Monthly Newsletters will be sent electronically and can be accessed from the school  

website: https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stgerald/Pages/default.aspx 

Please follow me on Twitter and find out the 
latest St. Gerald news: @GaribottiAM  

Save the Date  

CSPC Meeting and Election 

Thursday October 4 @ 8:15 p.m. 

https://link.e.remind.com/wf/click?upn=fiCGyp8R0EjM-2FK83uyH3EDR7p0yeJoCRFWSeEnKdL8TMvOIx8nD1KgU0bxLk-2B6QLartyot5qMlMlhmGRJ8-2BIo56jSMXVZgHpjIurj677LUk2uMCz0m15bnf-2BNhu5ygR6Kib5nkK4Nh4jutgAZhn8aaGRJj02Olf1RC6Zz8Kja7I6RNyU1fRUtwiB8jbp8IRu_hsazRbzWoAscYZy7sSx
https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stgerald/Pages/default.aspx
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School Agenda  
Each child will receive a school agenda. This 
organizational tool is essential to help your child 
develop good organizational skills.  Our school code 
of conduct is included within the first few pages. 
Please review our shared expectations and sign the 
first page of our agenda where indicated. The cost for 
an agenda is $8.00. 
 

Class Reorganization 
The school board bases school staffing on school and 
board wide enrolment. As such, staff allocation to the 
school can be reduced or increased in the first month 
of school. This would then result in some changes to 
classes. We will try our best to communicate and 
implement any changes as quickly as possible to 
minimize impact on our students. The final day for any 
changes is September 30th. 
 

School Distribution List 
Last year in an effort to limit the amount of paper 
being photocopied and improve communication, the 
school implemented an email distribution list. 
Updates, important notices, the newsletter and 
calendar  are now sent by email as a blind carbon 
copy (BCC).  
 
In an effort to have the most accurate addresses, if 
you would like your email address included in the 
distribution list, please complete the  
EMAIL CONTACT INFORMATION FORM  
sent home in our September package.  
 

Student Information Sheet & 

Permission Form for 2018-2019,  

Email Contact Information Form 
Please complete the attached pamphlet by  
September 10, 2018. 
Included: 
¶Personal Information  
¶TCDSB Acceptable Use Policy for Technology 
¶Lunch Permission Form 
¶Media Consent Form 
¶Parent/Guardian Permission Form Local and Regular 

Use Sites 
 
Also, please complete the  
Email Contact Information Form. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL FORMS  
ARE PROPERLY SIGNED. 

 
 

Thank you for your attention to this  
important paperwork.  

 

Remind 

App 
Starting 
September 
2018, St. 
Gerald will 
begin using 
the Remind App as another means to communicate 
with our community.  
 
Please sign up using the following link or by following 
the instructions in the newsletter:   

 

https://remind.com/join/stgerald  
 

 

SEPTEMBER 

TCDSB  

Virtue of the 

Month 

Hospitality 
Only those who 
have opened 
their hearts to 
Christ can offer a 
hospitality that is 
never formal or 
superficial but identified by gentleness and 
reverence. 

 
Blessed John Paul II 

 

Hospitality Prayer 
  
Lord, give us the eyes of Jesus to see our 
neighbors and the strangers we meet.  
 
Teach us what it means to love the stranger as 
we love ourselves.  
 
Forgive us for our selfishness, for our silence, for 
not caring enough for the strangers who come to 
our communities.  
 
Teach us to love and care for the stranger the 
way you do.  
 
Amen  
Rebeca Jiménez Yoder Octobe  

 
 

https://link.e.remind.com/wf/click?upn=fiCGyp8R0EjM-2FK83uyH3EDR7p0yeJoCRFWSeEnKdL8TMvOIx8nD1KgU0bxLk-2B6QLartyot5qMlMlhmGRJ8-2BIo56jSMXVZgHpjIurj677LUk2uMCz0m15bnf-2BNhu5ygR6Kib5nkK4Nh4jutgAZhn8aaGRJj02Olf1RC6Zz8Kja7I6RNyU1fRUtwiB8jbp8IRu_hsazRbzWoAscYZy7sSx


 3 

STG Newsletter    September 2018 

Attendance/ Student Illness 
If your child is unable to attend school due to illness, 
please call the office before 9:00 a.m. We will call 
home for you to pick up your child should s/he 
become ill during the day.  

 

Late Arrival 
Please make sure that all students who arrive late 
sign in at the office.  

 

Absences Due to Vacation 
Please report student absences due to a vacation to 
the office. It is imperative that the administration is 
aware of a studentôs extended absence.  

 

Lunch Routines 
Students staying for lunch at school are expected to 
follow all school rules. They must stay in their seats 
until the lunchtime supervisor gives them permission 
to leave. This will help maintain safety for all. 
Students who leave the school at lunch must be 
accompanied by a parent/guardian. Parents must sign 
out their child and sign them back in at the end of 
lunch. Students are not permitted to leave the school 
on their own. 

 

Dismissal 
Parents must pick up children outside the school by 
the designated doors. Parents will not be permitted 
entry into the school. Hallways and foyers must be 
clear of adults. 

 

Volunteers 
Volunteers are welcome. A Vulnerable Sector 
Criminal Record check and a pastoral letter are 
required to be able to volunteer.  

 

Student Safety  
To keep students safe, we try to minimize traffic into 
the school and monitor each person entering the 
premises. All school doors will be locked throughout 
the day. If you require entry into the school, please 
use the intercom at the front entrance doors. When 
you are identified visually, you will be admitted. 
Please wait by the office counter, where our 
secretary, Ms. DeMiglio, will assist you. Any non staff 
adult in the building must be admitted by the principal/
delegate and must sign in. Students must be signed in 
or out by parents if arriving late, or leaving early for 
any reason. Please inform us of appointments prior to 
pick up. 

 
 
 

School Yard Supervision 
Supervision begins at 8:45 a.m.  
Please make sure that your child does not arrive at 
school before this time unless there is a scheduled 
team practice or meeting. Also, there is no supervision 
after 3:30 p.m. Please pick up your child promptly 
at 3:30pm. 
 

Bus Safety 
Students are expected to stay seated for the bus ride 
to and from school. Noise levels must be kept to a 
minimum. Students may not eat on the bus. Windows 
must be opened and closed by the bus driver. 
Students may not place arms, hands or head out of 
the windows. Cooperation with the bus driver is 
expected. If students miss the bus, they must phone 
home from the office. If a parent has made alternate 
transportation arrangements for the student on any 
day, please inform the office.  
 

Bus Zones 
Parents picking up children at dismissal time are 
requested to park their vehicles in the allotted parking 
spots or on the street but not directly in front of the 
school. The Busing Zone in front of the school is 
reserved for the school buses.  

 

Visitors to School 
Parents and guardians are always welcome at St. 
Gerald Catholic School, but for the safety of our 
students, all visitors must begin their visit at the office. 
The Principal or designate will give permission for 
entry. Visitors will be asked to sign in and wear a 
visitorôs badge so that students can clearly distinguish 
between visitors and strangers to our school. 

 

Administration of Medication 
Principals, teachers and support staff of the TCDSB 
are not permitted to administer any type of 
prescription medication unless we have written signed   
authorization signed by the parent and the prescribing 
physician.  Forms are available from the secretary. 
Staff in TCDSB schools will not dispense non-
prescription medications. 

 

Allergy Alert 
We have students with life threatening food allergies 
in our school. Food items containing peanuts or other 
nut products are not to be brought to school as well as 
seafood products. We would ask that you do not send 
in any food treats to the school for birthdays or in 
general.  
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Devices at School 
All devices must remain powered off and out of use, 
unless otherwise specified by the classroom teacher. 
Board policy does allow the use of personal iPads, 
notebooks and laptops under direction of the teacher. 
Schools are not  insured for loss of personal items, so 
please make sure that your child keeps such items 
secure. 

 
Any cell phones that are at school should be powered 
off during the school day.  
We ask all members of the school to refrain from 
posting pictures/videos of students on social media 
sites. 

 

Internet Access 
In order for students to use board approved internet 
sites at the school, all students must sign the Surfright 
forms that are sent home in the September Student 
Information Pamphlet. (http://www.tcdsb.org/board/
policies/aup). 
 

Dress Code 
All students are required to wear basic school colours 
when attending school and school sponsored 
activities including gym. The basic dress code 
consists of solid navy pants, shorts or skort, white/
navy golf shirt or blouse, pullover or sweat top. No 
other colours will be allowed to be worn indoors 
during the school day. All dress code items must be 
solid in nature. No stripes, dots, patterns, etc. Please 
ensure student clothing is labelled with name or 
initials.  
 

Updating Information 
If you have moved, the school requires all updated 
address information as well as an updated Application 
for the Direction of School Support form. Please 
provide any new telephone numbers. In an 
emergency, it is of utmost importance that we are able 
to contact you quickly with the correct telephone 
numbers. Please update: 
¶ Change of home/work/other contact phone 
      numbers and addresses 
¶ Change of custody arrangements 
¶ Change in cell phone numbers 

Inclement Weather  
If the weather is deemed inclement, recesses may be 
shortened and/or held inside.  We will follow 
Environment Canadaôs Cold Weather Guidelines. The 
Medical Officer of Health City of Toronto issues an 
Extreme Cold Weather Alert when Environment 
Canada forecasts temperatures of -15 degrees 
celsius and colder or wind chill of -20 and colder.  

When there is inclement weather at the beginning 
of the day, students can enter through the front 
door or the primary doors near the parking lot entry 
fence. Kindergarten students can also enter through 
their respective Kindergarten door.  
 

Cold Weather & Dressing 

Appropriately  
It is important for students to come prepared to 
participate in all activities, including outdoor recess. 
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately 
for the forthcoming colder weather, including having 
hats, boots, and mittens/gloves.  
 

Indoor Shoes  
Please ensure that your child has a pair of ñindoor 
shoesò. It will reduce the amount of dirt and mud 
brought indoors. Students may not go with just socks 
or sandals inside the school. Closed shoes must be 
worn for safety.  
 

Parking Lot  
Please be patient and extra cautious when dropping 
off or picking up your child in the parking lot. 
Please do not park your car in the drop-off/pick-up 
zone, as this is only to be used for student drop-off 
and pick-up.  
Please do not park or stop your car against the west 
wall of the parking lot, as this causes traffic 
congestion and prohibits vehicles from exiting. 
 

Never Miss Out on the Latest TCDSB 

News and Information 
Follow @TCDSB on Twitter, Toronto Catholic DSB on 
Instagram, subscribe to ENews, visit our website 
www.tcdsb.org to receive a weekly update via 
email: https://web1.tcdsb.org/InterestSubscription/

Toronto Catholic District School Board  

Trustees 2018 – 2019  Wards 

1. Joseph Martino 5. Maria Rizzo, Vice-Chair 9.  Jo-Ann Davis 
2. Ann Andrachuk 6. Frank DôAmico 10. Barbara Poplawski, Chair  
3. Sal Piccininni 7. Michael Del Grande 11.  Angela Kennedy 
4. Patrizia Bottoni 8. Garry Tanuan 12. Nancy Crawford        
     Taylor Dallin & Joel Ndongmi,  Student Trustees 

           Rory McGuckin, Director of Education                                         80 Sheppard Ave. E., Toronto, ON  ·   

2018- 2019 - Rooted in Christ we BELONG 

http://www.tcdsb.org/board/policies/aup
http://www.tcdsb.org/board/policies/aup
http://www.tcdsb.org
https://web1.tcdsb.org/InterestSubscription/subscription.aspx
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tŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ tƭŀƴ tǊŀȅŜǊ  
[ƻǾƛƴƎ DƻŘΣ  
ǿŜ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƎƛƊ  
ŀƴŘ ōŜƭƻƴƎǎ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ  
ŦƻǊ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƳŀŘŜ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƳŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ƭƛƪŜƴŜǎǎΦ  
 
!ǎ ŀ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜǊǎ ǊƻƻǘŜŘ ƛƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘΣ  
Ƴŀȅ ǿŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŜǎŜƴŎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǳǎ  
ŀƴŘ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ōƻǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƎƛƊǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǝŜǎ  
ƻŦ ōŜƭƻƴƎƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ ŦŀƛǘƘΦ  
 
¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Iƻƭȅ {ǇƛǊƛǘΣ  
ǘƘŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ aƻǘƘŜǊ aŀǊȅΣ  
ŀƴŘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ {ŀƛƴǘǎΣ  
Ƴŀȅ ǿŜ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳ ƛƴǘŜƴŘ ǳǎ ǘƻ ōŜτ  
ŀ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǿƻǊƭŘΦ  
 
²Ŝ ǇǊŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ WŜǎǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ƻǳǊ [ƻǊŘΦ  

 

 wƻƻǘŜŘ ƛƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘΥ  
ǿŜ .ŜƭƻƴƎΣ ǿŜ .ŜƭƛŜǾŜΣ ǿŜ .ŜŎƻƳŜ  
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Toronto Catholic District School Board 
Catholic Parent Involvement Committee (CPIC) 

Elections for 2018-2019 
 

 CPIC is a provincially mandated and funded committee that supports student academic achievement through 

increased parent involvement.   CPIC is a parent-led committee of volunteers who work locally and centrally to 

engage parents more fully in Catholic education.      

 
In order to be qualified to stand for election as a Parent Representative or as a Parent Member:  At-Large, in 

accordance with Ontario Regulation 612/00 Subsection 34(2), the candidate must be a parent of a student enrolled in 
any TCDSB school as of the date of the election. CPIC meets once per month at the Catholic Education Centre at 7:00 
p.m.   

 
Consider running, or nominating someone you think would be a strong voice for parents. Nomination forms 

are available at all TCDSB school offices.  
 
Please forward completed nominations forms to the CEC: Manuela Sequeira by September 22, 2018. 
 

 
 
 

Elections for Parent Members:  At-Large  (4) 

Ward Total Number of Representatives on 
CPIC Location Time 

Any Ward 4 Monday, October 15th, 2018 7:00 p.m. 



 10 



 11 

Toronto Catholic District School Board 
Monthly Update 
September 2018 
 

Catholic Parent Involvement Committee Elections 
Be a voice for Catholic parents. 
Support parent engagement in TCDSB Schools. 
Election of two parent representatives in each of Wards 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, 11 is scheduled for October 3, 2018. 
Election of parent representatives for vacant seats in Wards 6 and 10 will be held October 2nd. 
Election of Members at Large takes place Monday, October 15, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
For detailed information including election locations, see https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/ParentInvolvement/
CPICElections/Pages/default.aspx  
 
CPIC is a provincially mandated and funded committee that supports student academic achievement through increased 
parent involvement. CPIC is a parent-led committee of volunteers who work locally and centrally to engage parents 
more fully in Catholic education. CPIC members provide information and advice on parent engagement to the school 
board, create initiatives that promote and facilitate parent engagement, and educate parents to support them in their 
childrenôs learning at home and/or at school. Consider running, or nominating someone you think would be a strong 
voice for parents.  
 
Nomination forms are available at all TCDSB school offices. Please forward completed nominations forms to the 
CEC: Manuela Sequeira, by September 22, 2018.Nomination forms are available at all TCDSB school offices.  
 

 

Municipal Elections - NOTE BEFORE YOU VOTE 
All are reminded before the next Municipal Election on October 22, 2018, including the election of Catholic school 
trustees, to check your school support on your latest property tax bill to ensure that you are registered as a Catholic 
school support. TCDSBôs assessment department can assist with any questions:  
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/Assessment/Pages/default.aspx 
For more information about the election, see:  
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/trusteesoftheboard/pages/municipal-elections.aspx  
 
 

New Trustee Ward Boundaries for 2018 Municipal Election 
The Toronto Catholic District School Board at a Special Board Meeting on August 8, 2018 approved the 
establishment of new Trustee Ward boundaries for the upcoming Municipal Elections on October 22, 2018. This was 
done to comply with new legislation passed by the Government of Ontario to reduce the number of Toronto City 
Council seats from 47 to 25 by aligning ward boundaries with current provincial and federal ridings which included a 
directive to redistribute TCDSB Trustee Ward boundaries. Existing Trustee Wards, including the local Catholic 
schools they represent, remain unchanged and the new boundaries DO NOT come into effect until December 1, 2018. 
For a map of the new boundaries visit:  
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/TrusteesoftheBoard/
Documents/180813_Board_Approved_Realignment_WithStreets.pdf  
For more information about the new boundaries, including the Board report on the realignment of trustee wards to the 
new 25 City of Toronto ward boundaries, visit: https://www.tcdsb.org/board/trusteesoftheboard/pages/new-trustee-
ward-boundaries.aspx  
 
 

Important Reminder About Liability Insurance 
All parents are reminded to consider checking the adequacy of their liability insurance through their homeownersô/
tenantsô insurance policy to cover claims arising out of injuries caused by their child at school. Student Accident 
Insurance application forms are forwarded to schools for distribution, and can also be purchased on-line at 
www.insuremykids.com. TCDSBôs Risk Management continues to strongly promote this product as an inexpensive 
form of dental, disability and life insurance. 

 

 

https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/ParentInvolvement/CPICElections/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/ParentInvolvement/CPICElections/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/Assessment/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/trusteesoftheboard/pages/municipal-elections.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/TrusteesoftheBoard/Documents/180813_Board_Approved_Realignment_WithStreets.pdf
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/TrusteesoftheBoard/Documents/180813_Board_Approved_Realignment_WithStreets.pdf
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/trusteesoftheboard/pages/new-trustee-ward-boundaries.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/trusteesoftheboard/pages/new-trustee-ward-boundaries.aspx
http://www.insuremykids.com
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Register Now: School Cash Online  
Parents/guardians are reminded to create their School Cash Online profile, in order to receive updates and information 
on upcoming school activities, including pizza lunches, civvies days, field trips, and much more. Paying through 
School Cash Online offers a safe and convenient payment option that eliminates the need to send cash or cheques to 
school. For more information and to create your account visit www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/schoolcashonline  
 

Bus Transportation Information and Updates 
Communications with parents regarding bus transportation for students is a priority. In order to stay informed, parents 
are encouraged to register on the Toronto Student Transportation Group (TSTG) portal today by visiting 
www.torontoschoolbus.org. This portal provides TCDSB parents with online access to their childrenôs transportation 
information and up to the minute email notifications regarding school bus cancellations or delays. If you have any 
issues signing up on the portal, please contact support@torontoschoolbus.org and staff will assist you with the 
registration of your account. 

 
 
Septemberôs Virtue is Hospitality 
This is a perfect way to kick start our year focusing on ñwe Belongò as we open our classrooms, schools, offices and 
ourselves to making everyone feel welcome. 
The virtue calendar for the month is attached for your reference, but please note that all resources for the month of 
September, and for the monthly virtues throughout the year can be found on our website at 
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/VirtueoftheMonth/Pages/Default.aspx 
 
 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year as we launch our new pastoral plan: ñRooted in Christ: 
we Belong, we Believe, we Becomeò 
 

Inspired by St. Paulôs letter to the Colossians: ñLive your lives in him, rooted and built up in him and established in the 
faith..abounding in thanksgiving.ò 

 
Learn more about our new pastoral plan: 
Watch the Launch of the Pastoral Plan May 9, 2018 
Pastoral Plan Prayer 
We Belong to God—Pastoral Plan Song 
An Overview of the Plan 
Discussion Topics focusing on the first year of our plan--ñwe Belongò 
View the artwork for our new pastoral plan 
See photo highlights from the launch of our new Pastoral Plan 
 
During the first year of the plan, we focus in depth on the concept of belonging. Students and staff are invited to 
explore how ñwe Belongò to our school community (or place of work), to our family, to our parish and to our world. 
We are also invited to consider what we can do to ensure that everyone around us feels a sense of belonging—our 
students, our parent communities, our staff, our pastors and other members of our local parishes.  
Throughout the year, share your stories on Instagram and twitter using the hashtag #TCDSBweBelong  
 
 

Open Houses 
Students in grade 8 and their families are reminded that TCDSB secondary schools are hosting open houses this fall—
a great way to meet staff and students, check out the school facilities and learn about the programs and services being 
offered. Complete schedule is online: https://www.tcdsb.org/school/OpenHouses/Pages/default.aspx 

 
 
Integrated International Language Program Surveys            
In July 2018 the Board unanimously approved the preservation of the existing International Language Programs in 44 
TCDSB schools. In accordance with the Board approved motion, all elementary schools will be surveyed to determine 
their interest in providing a new International Language program at their school in future years. Surveys will be 
conducted in all schools starting November 18 and completed by January 2019. More information to come.  

http://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/schoolcashonline
http://www.torontoschoolbus.org
mailto:support@torontoschoolbus.org
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/VirtueoftheMonth/Pages/Default.aspx
https://youtu.be/acYmg1fJ_bg
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/rooted-in-christ/Pages/pastoral-plan-prayer.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/rooted-in-christ/Pages/we-belong-to-god.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/rooted-in-christ/Pages/overview-of-the-plan.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeR5EgE6wNDXYyhdFdx8DGvoXD3TwurWbOi8hWu0f4iE9-A2w/viewform
https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/rooted-in-christ/Pages/pastoral-plan-artwork.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/board/nurturingourcatholiccommunity/news/2017-2018/pages/new-pastoral-plan.aspx
https://www.tcdsb.org/school/OpenHouses/Pages/default.aspx

